


PLANNING AND ZONING COMMITTEE
April 24, 2018
6:30 p.m.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Members Present:  Christine Whitton, Bettye King, Benji Barham, Lisa Shoemaker & Bryce Yelverton, James Lott

City Officials Present:  Roy Edwards, Community Development

Minutes Recorded By:  Taylor Seaton, Community Development

Call to Order
The meeting was called to order at 6:30 p.m. by Mrs. King.

Consideration and Approval of Minutes
Minutes of the meeting on March 27, 2018 were brought forward for review - 
Motion by Christine Whitton to approve as presented
Seconded by Bryce Yelverton
Unanimous approval


New Considerations
Tabb Hataway – Certificate of Appropriateness – 100 Belmont St.
Upon presentation by Roy Edwards – 
100 Belmont St. is represented by Tabb Hataway and John McCormick
Motion by Lisa Shoemaker to approve with recommendation of Historical Preservation
Seconded by Christine Whitton
Unanimous Approval


McDonald’s – Exterior Changes – 474 Springridge Road 
Upon presentation by Roy Edwards
McDonald’s represented by Bob Kempkes 
Motion by Christine Whitton to approve changes as presented
Second by James Lott
Unanimous approval


Ken & Vicky Lewis – Conditional Use – Dimensional Variance – 121 Sumner Hill
Upon presentation by Roy Edwards – 
Public Hearing Cancelled due to lack of representation for applicant

	Dollar General – Rezoning – Northside Drive
Bettye King opened the public hearing 
Upon presentation by Roy Edwards
Represented by Ed Voltolina from Dorsey Development
Victoria Patton, Citizen of Clinton, MS stated that she is concerned with the lighting and security with a dollar general placed there in a residential zoned area.
Rick Green representing Federation Towers is concerned about the safety in the area, and opposed to changing zoning
Lee Irwin representing the seller stated that she has talked to others in the area that were not opposed but they wanted more information.
Tina Littleton from Federation Towers stated that she wishes she could’ve had more time to talk to her residents however; she is worried about safety of the residents; Opposed to changing the zoning.
Bettye King closed public hearing after all public comments were made and there were no further questions or remarks
Motion by James Lott to reject rezoning
Second by Lisa Shoemaker
Unanimous approval




Other Business
There is no other business

Next Meeting
The next meeting will be May 22, 2018 

Adjournment
Motion by Lisa Shoemaker to adjourn at 6:58 p.m.
Second by Bryce Yelverton
Unanimous approval


